
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 1st December 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Christmas Fair today! 

Attendance 

 

Last week 41 children out of  51 

received Dojo points for being in 

school on time all week.  

Unfortunately this is less 

than last week.   

 Forest School  

 

For a Forest School  

session your child will not 

need to wear their school uniform.  

We would like the children to come 

to school wearing clothes that are  

suitable for the weather.  A  

tracksuit that you do not mind  

getting muddy and welly boots 

would be perfect.  Please bring 

shoes in a named bag for your child 

too. 

 
 

The following children will need to 

wear their play clothes to school 

every Monday this half term. 

Christmas Show 

 

We are so excited for our  

Christmas Show which is on 

Thursday 14th December at 

9:15am!  The children will need to 

wear a Christmas jumper for the 

show; please send your child’s 

named Christmas jumper into 

school by Friday 8th December.  

This will need to stay in school 

until the end of term.  You will not 

need to buy tickets for the show, 

but there will be a donation pot 

on the morning.  All donations 

will go towards resources for the 

children in Reception.  Feel free to 

wear your Christmas jumpers and 

bring your singing voices and any 

relatives who 

would like to 

see the show. 
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